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OMA and Viva Expand Connectivity from Torreón with New Domestic 
and International Routes 

 
• Partnership between OMA and Viva enhances Torreón’s status as a regional hub, boosting 

economic growth and tourism via increased air connectivity.  

 

Torreón, Coahuila – September 11, 2025 – Grupo Aeroportuario Centro Norte (OMA) and Viva 

today announced two new routes connecting Torreón (TRC) with Mexico City’s Felipe Ángeles 

International Airport (NLU) and San Antonio, Texas (SAT). This expansion reflects their 

commitment to enhancing connectivity and driving the region’s growth. 

 

The Torreón–San Antonio route will operate seasonally, starting in November 2025 through 

early January 2026, and resuming during the summer season from June to August 2026. 

 

The Torreón–Felipe Ángeles International Airport route will launch in April 2026 with regular, 

year-round service, offering travelers more options for both business and leisure. 

 

“At OMA, we are committed to expanding connectivity that fosters regional development. 

These new routes strengthen Torreón’s position as a strategic hub in northern Mexico,” said 

Ricardo Dueñas, CEO of Grupo Aeroportuario Centro Norte (OMA). 

 

With this expansion, Viva and OMA reaffirm their mission to provide accessible and 

competitive air travel, while reinforcing Torreón’s role as a key regional connection point. 

These new services will boost tourism, support business travel, and open investment 

opportunities that directly benefit the local economy. 
 
 

 

mailto:pfernandez@oma.aero
file:///C:/Users/pfernandez/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/QWNOVU2C/www.oma.aero

